
Dear members of the House Committee on Health Care:

I strongly oppose HB2510. This bill still has the same flaws as it did when introduced during previous sessions.
•It places overreaching, unnecessary requirements on legal firearm owners.
•It does nothing to actually address those that cannot legally own a firearm.
•It contains an emergency clause. If sponsors felt that the bill had true overwhelming public support, citizens would be allowed to put 
it to a vote if the bill passes. In addition, I fail to see how a bill that was introduced years earlier should still receive an emergency 
clause. 

I urge you to not pass this out of committee.

Sincerely,
Daron Prara


